
Dear international students at Hiroshima University,

Hello, I am Daisaku Yoshimura from nnb_project. We are sharing a Hiroshima peace story Kamishibai 
called “The Cloud That Won’t Disappear By Kei” with the world.
https://www.instagram.com/nnb_project/

We are looking for people to help us by:

① Downloading and printing the Kamishibai in your country’s language:
https://drive.google.com/drive/u/5/folders/1Y9c208T1miYjdK990q69F32bzSk9Q37W

② Recording a video of someone reading it to local people (audience can be family or friends, at least one 
person).

③ Taking a photo holding the Kamishibai cover page (vertical smartphone photo).

For a video sample, please see the post on the right at 
https://www.instagram.com/nnb_project/.

If you are interested, please email us at nnb.project2025@gmail.com.
We will hold an online explanation session on July 21, 2025 at 8:00 PM, and will send the Zoom link to 
those who contact us.

Deadline for video and photo submission: July 31, 2025.

Thank you for your support in spreading this message of peace.

Daisaku Yoshimura
Founder, nnb_project
Mobile:090-9986-9238


